On Monday, May 16, 2005, Dr. Robinson submitted the following questions regarding Agenda Item # CS1 -  Charter for Montessori Academy of Early Enrichment, Inc.:
 

Question:    Is this the school that will be housed at Howel Watkins old media center? 

 

Response:  No.  This is a new school.  It will be located in the Lake Worth area and serve Pre-K and Primary ESE students.

 

Question:     Has the criteria for allowing a charger school to use a district-owned facility been outlined yet?

 

Response:    FS 1002.33(18)(3) provides that a school district shall make facilities available under certain circumstances.  These include a provision that the facilities to be made available are "surplus, designated for disposal, or otherwise unused".

 

The current procedure is as follows:

 

1.  Request made by a charger school for a facility;

2.  Referred to Facilities Management and Real Estate for review;

3.  Response provided to the applicant by the Department of Facilities Management.
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